Holy Cross School, Agartala

Notification regarding Puja Holidays/Reopening of school/
Project Submission

1.

Puja Holidays will begin from 21st October, 2020 till 1st
November 2020.

. There will not be online classes during Puja Holidays.

. School Office will remain closed from 22nd October to 26th

October, and on 30th and 31st October 2020

. Online classes for the students will resume from 2nd of

November, 2020.

. 2nd of November will the last date for Project Submission

for students of classes IX-XII ( for who have not submitted).

. We Plan to reopen School in a phased manner from 9th of

November beginning with Classes IX-XIl. SOP Guidelines for
reopening, Consent letter form, Undertaking etc will be
updated in the school website before 5th of November,

2020.

. Due to the pandemic situation we plan to delay the final

Annual examination/Result/Book Distribution by two weeks.
Dates of Examination, Mode of Examination (Online/Offline)
will be announced before 10th of November.

. Holy Cross Educational Foundation is organising various

competitions for students of Holy Cross schools only.
Students are expected and encouraged to actively
participate and win attractive prizes.



9. All the students are expected to clear their school fees/
Bus fees and other dues before 20th of November, 2020
before the forth Coming Annual Examination.

Principal



